STATE OF MICHIGAN
RICK SNYDER DEPARTMENT OF TEGHNOI.OGY, MANAGEMENT & BUDGET DAVID B. BEHEN

GOVERNCR IJANSTNG DIRECTOR

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT (FOIA) RESPONSE
March 24, 2017

Mr. Jarrett Skorup

Mackinac Center for Public Policy
P.O. Box 568

Midland, Michigan 48640

Dear Mr. Skorup:

This notice amends the Office of Retirement Services’ (ORS) January 12, 2017 written
notice issued in response to your December 7, 2016 request for information, under the
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA}, MCL 15.231 et seq, that you described as follows:

1. A List of names, job titles, employer and pensionable salaries of all government
employees in Michigan.

a. This includes members of MPSERS, MSERS, judges, police government
officials, etc.

b. This information should be for the past three full fiscal years, broken up by
year.

ORS found that a technical error resuited in wages being counted more than once for a
small population of 4,500 State employees, comprising approximately 5,100 of the
630,000 records originally sent in response to the FOIA request. Attached is a
complete set of new records for each of the 4,500 impacted individuals. To ensure that
the merger of these records into your existing database is accurate, it is recommended
that you remove all records for affected individuals even though not all those records
are incorrect. You are being supplied with 1-for-1 replacement records that are
accurate. Also attached is a list of affected de-ids; please delete all the records for
those de-ids, and insert all the attached records.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.
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The Department's written procedures and guidelines and a summary thereof can be
viewed at: www.michigan.gov/foia-dtmb.

Sincerely,
Do Siandi A

Jamie Guardiola
ORS FOIA Liaison



